
Not sure where to go for help, advice, or support for your family? 

The Families First Information Service is a free, impartial information 
service for families with children aged 0-19 years.

The Families First Information Service  

has your back!

Looking for Childcare? There are over 140 
childcare providers in North East Lincolnshire, 
offering places for 0–14-year-olds. Some are 
available from early morning, late in the evening, 
weekends, and overnight care. 

You can use our online directory to search for 
childcare options. 

Visit www.nelincs.gov.uk/fis or call our helpline 
on 01472 326292 (option 1) or email us at  
fis@nelincs.gov.uk.

Need help with childcare costs? There is now 
more funding available that ever before for 
families. Did you know that some 2-year olds 
and all 3 & 4-year olds can get 15 hours free 
childcare a week. 

There is funding available for children up to the 
age of 14 (eligibility criteria applies).

To check what you could be eligible for, go to 
www.childcarechoices.gov.uk or give us a call.

Looking for something to do? Don’t miss out. 
Follow us on Facebook to keep up to date with all 
the latest news, activities in your area: 

www.facebook.com/FamiliesFirstNEL 
www.twitter.com/FF_NELincs 

Need advice or support but not sure where  
to go? You can use our online directory to search 
for services. Visit www.nelincs.gov.uk/fis  or call 
our helpline on 01472 326292 (option 1), or email 
us at fis@nelincs.gov.uk


